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Monday, 29th January 2024 

 

Online Safety Workshop – Tuesday, 6th February 2024 at 8.50am 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday 6th February, we will be holding an Online Safety workshop for parents/carers.  

The purpose of the workshop is to give an overview of how you can support your children to 
stay safe online when they are using a phone, tablet, computer or games console and the 
importance of supervising them when they use devices. 

The workshop will be suitable for parents/carers of children in all year groups across the Lower 
School. 

Tuesday 6th February is also Safer Internet Day and the children will be completing an activity 
based on this. 

The Online Safety workshop will begin at 8.50am and it will be held in the Lower School hall. 

If you have any questions about the workshop, please feel free to ask your child’s class 
teacher. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

T. Patel 
Lower School Computing Lead 
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